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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 8:57 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Increase of Aquarion Water Co.

I have attached an Internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: JoyceMcGarr@aol.com [mailto :JoyceMcGarr@aol .com]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 6:14 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Increase of Aquarion Water Co.

I am a resident of Hampton on a fixed income, don’t approve of this OUTRAGEOUS increase!
Please do something about it!

Joyce McGarr
975 Ocean Blvd.
Hampton, NH

**************

Play online games for FREE at Games.com! All of your favorites, no registration required and
great graphics — check it out!
(http://pr.atwola.com/promoclkll00000075x1211202682x1 200689022/aol?redir
http://www.games.com? ncid=emlcntusgame00000001)
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